
 

 

  

      

 

 

 

         

  

 

 

   

Dear Parents/Guardians,  September 7, 2018 

 

Below, please find information regarding senior events including prom, senior dues, and fundraisers.  If you have any questions, feel 

free to contact us at your convenience. 
 

Senior Dues:   
The cost of dues are $165. Please note, there are a number of students who owe fines as a result of lost or damaged textbooks, 

calculators, or even sports uniforms.  We are unable to accept senior dues until these fines are paid.  Students who do not pay senior 

dues will not receive their yearbook, cap or gown and will not be permitted to participate in the graduation ceremony in June. Any 

student who wishes to set up a payment plan should see Mrs. V. Shaw (Room 426) or Ms. Kropilak (Room 187) BEFORE November 

1
st
.  Dues will not be accepted while class is in session. We will also have collection dates in the auditorium on Friday, November 16, 

Friday, February 8 and Thursday, April 4 at 2:30pm. 

  
 

Senior Prom: 
The senior prom is scheduled for Thursday, May 21, 2018 at Westmount Country Club in Woodland Park (West Paterson).  The 

charge is $105 per person, and can only be paid after senior dues have been paid in full.   Students and parents must sign a contract 

that is due at the time bids are paid.  All guests will need to be approved by Mrs. Lozano, and no one over the age of 20 will be 

permitted to attend.  Copies of this contract will be available beginning in March.  More details regarding prom bids, contract and 

procedures will be sent out in March.  Permission to attend the Prom is at the discretion of the Senior Assistant Principal.  Senior Prom 

Collection will be held on April 4 and 5, 2018 
 

Fundraisers:   
● Concession Stand- Each year, the senior class is responsible for running the concession stand during home Football Games.   

Parents and Senior Class members may work to offset the cost of senior dues and prom.  Anyone interested in working any of 

the home football games should contact us immediately as spaces are limited.  The dates of the games are:  

September 7 September 21 September 29 October 5 November 22 

● Wreaths- Traditionally, the senior class sells Wreaths during the holiday season.  Seniors will receive the fundraising packet 

by the end of September.  Any student who wishes to participate in the fundraiser will earn money to offset their senior dues 

and/or prom.  Please keep in mind that there are minimum quantities required in order to fulfill any school order for wreaths.  

In the event that we do not meet this minimum, the fundraiser will be cancelled and all monies returned. 

● Cometwear Fundraiser- will include senior class of 2019 personalized products. Order forms will be available in October. 
 

Senior Photos: 
Senior Photos are handled through LifeTouch.  To make an appointment, please call 1-800-426-9533 or log on to 

www.photoappointment.com.  Appointment times are first come; first served so please schedule your appointment today!! =) 
 

Parent Teacher Student Association (PTSA): 
Get Involved!!  HHS has the best PTSA in the world!! For more information on how to get involved  please contact Nancy Wallace-

PTSA President at  coachwallace88@gmail.com and/or Donna Kruegel-PTSA Treasurer at princessdonna66@yahoo.com . 

 
Looking forward to a great school year! 

 
Mrs. Patricia Lozano   Mrs. Victoria Shaw   Ms. Caitlin  Kropilak 

Grade 12 Assistant Principal  2019 Class Advisor   2019 Class Advisor 

plozano@hackensackschools.org  vshaw@hackensackschools.org  ckropilak@hackensackschools.org 

Hackensack High School 

Class of 2019 News 

http://www.photoappointment.com/
mailto:coachwallace88@gmail.com
mailto:princessdonna66@yahoo.com
mailto:a.galiana@hackensackschools.org

